
Lemont Artists Guild 

Newsletter 
www.lemontartistsguild.org 

 

Wednesday, January 17, 2018  

7:00 pm  
Annual Show & Tell 

Presented by Members & Guests 
 

The January 17th Lemont Artists Guild 

meeting, will begin at 7 PM at the Homer 

Township Public Library, 14320 W 151st St, 

Homer Glen, IL. All members and guests are 

invited to bring some of their art work to this 

meeting. This is a fun meeting where everyone 

gets to see what art work is produced by others. 

Bring in a new piece, an old piece, piece in 

progress, or just tell us what you are up to if 

you don’t have anything to show!  This is  a 

great sharing experience or a time to ask for 

constructive criticism of your work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MEETINGS ARE HELD AT AND 

CO-SPONSORED BY THE:   

Homer Township Public Library 

14320 W 151st St, Homer Glen, IL 
Visit www.homerlibrary.org for directions or 

call 708-301-7908. 
 
 

 

2018 Upcoming Events for LAG 

 
 

 

 Jan. 17- Annual Show & Tell 

 Jan-Feb-LAG 25
th

 Anniversary Exhibit at 

Lemont Center for the Arts 

 Feb. 11-Artist Reception for LAG Anniv. 

Exhibit at LCA, 1:30 to 3:30 pm. 

 Feb. 21-Watercolor Interactive by Cyn 

O’Brien 

 Feb. 25-Artwork Pick-up for LAG Anniv. 

Exhibit at LCA, 3 pm to 4 pm. 

 March 21-Computer Graphics by Judith 

Mayer 

 April 18-Oil Painting Still-Life by George 

Ceffalio 

 May 16-Ceramics by Lee Ristow 
 

President’s Notes-January: 
Hi all, 
Wishing everyone a Happy New Year!! Hope your 

holidays were great and healthy!  Thank you to all who 

attended our Annual Holiday Party that was at Cog 

Hill.  Once again, they provided a wonderfully 

delicious meal, we had fun visiting with each other and 

playing some holiday games.  Thank you to Lynn 

Rozycki for coordinating this fun event and to Nancy 

Uznanski for picking up all the fun prizes we gave 

away.  I hope you will plan to be in the upcoming LAG 

25
th

 Anniversary Member Show at Lemont Center for 

the Arts if you are a LAG member.  The drop off date 

for the artwork is Wed. Jan. 10
th

 at LCA, details have 

been sent to you.  The reception for our show is Sun. 

Feb. 11, from 1:30 to 3:30 pm.  Please join us for that, 

even it you can’t be in the show, bring your family and 

friends!  The pick-up date for artwork for this show will 

be Sunday, Feb. 25, from 3 pm to 4 pm.  If you can’t get 

your artwork then, you will need to make arrangements 

with someone to get it, contact me if you need help with 

this!  

Finally, please come out to our Jan. 17 Annual Show 

and Tell meeting.  A great, fun relaxing meeting to hear 

what we are all up to in our art worlds! 

A couple pics from our 2015 Show and Tell meeting.  
Above:  Nancy Uznanski with Jackie Uznanski and 
Emily Christian looking on.  Below: Lynn Rozycki 

showing some of her jewelry creating. 

http://www.lemontartistsguild.org/
http://www.homerlibrary.org/


Sincerely, 
Liz Connelly 
LAG President  

 

 

CONGRATS! November Back of Hall Winners! 
 1

st
:  Mary Truesdale, “Market Day” 

 2
nd

: Gene Mark, “Botanical Forms” 

 3
rd

: Jim McGloin, “Hat Dance” 

 

Notes from the Editor: 

 Information for the LAG newsletter should be 

sent to Betty Kirk by the first of the month  

(630) 257-0565, or bbkirk@sbcglobal.net 

 Our Hostesses for this month’s meeting are Emily 

J. B. Christian for snacks and Liz Connelly for 

drinks. (Please arrive early to set up.) Thanks so 

much! 

 Raffle prize in November was note cards donated 

and created by Gene Mark. 

 Alliance of Fine Art (AFA) – The AFA meets at 7 

pm on the 2
nd

 Tuesday of the month at the People’s 

Resource Center, 104 Chestnut Ave, Westmont, IL 

60559.  Upcoming meeting is Tues. Jan 9, 2018.  

They are planning the 2018 Best of the Best show 

and their annual student scholarship competition.  

LAG members are welcome to attend these 

meetings and volunteer to help out AFA.  Let Liz 

know if you want to attend.  AFA website is 

www.allianceoffineart.org.  Check out what all the 

other local guilds are doing as well at the AFA site, 

there are links to over 10 guilds on their website! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET FOR EACH MONTHLY 

MEETING: 

 Your Artwork for the Back of the Hall 
Competition if you’re a LAG Member. 

 Bring donations for the Lemont Food Pantry. 

(Thank you!) 

 Create your own Nametag!! We will keep it for 
you to use at each meeting. 

_________________________________________ 

 

A work of art is above all an adventure of the mind. 

Eugene Ionesco 

 

Tell my mistakes to me not to others,  

because my mistakes are to be corrected by me not by 

others. 
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